Chair Fateh and Members of the Senate Higher Education Committee,

Insurance is a major issue; the most egregious issue is that contingent faculty who are teaching 12-15
credits, but on different campuses, can't get insurance EVEN THOUGH they are eligible by credit count
AND PAID BY THE STATE OF MINNESOTA. That is a clearly discriminatory practice, and the State of
Minnesota is violating its own practices.

Brigid Bechtold

North Hennepin Community College



